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Metro Staff to Visit Rail Stations in Support of Railroad Safety Month 


	Metro Staff to Visit Rail Stations in Support of Railroad Safety Month 
In observation of Railroad Safety month during September 2012, Metro staff will be visiting various rail stations to promote safety. Railroad Safety Month in California was established to raise awareness about the importance of proper safety around California railroad tracks and highway-rail grade crossings. Our safety staff will be passing out safety information, providing safety tips and discussing safety issues around trains and tracks with Metro Rail patrons. The Metro Blue, Red, Purple, Expo, Gold and Green line stations will be visited during rush hours, mostly in the morning hours during September. Staff will caution riders to avoid texting, talking on the phone or listening to music through headphones near the tracks or on station platforms. Also, patrons will be reminded to always Stop, Listen, Look and Stay Alive around train tracks. To view the complete story and get more information about these activities, please click here. 
http://thesource.metro.net/2012/09/05/metro-staff-to-visit-stations-to-push-rail-safety-to-riders/?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=rss&utm_campaign=metro-staff-to-visit-stations-to-push-rail-safety-to-riders
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